## CITY OF BALTIMORE

STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE, Mayor



## DEPARTMENT OF RECREATION AND PARKS

ERNEST W. BURKEEN JR., Director DR. RALPH W. E. JONES, JR. BUILDING 3001 East Drive - Druid Hill Park Baltimore, Maryland 21217 410-396-6132

September 24, 2015

Honorable President Bernard Young Members of the City Council **Baltimore City Council** 100 N. Holliday Street Baltimore, Maryland 21202

> RE: **Council Bill # 15-0552**

> > City Property - Renaming Robert E. Lee Park to

Lake Roland Park

Dear President Young:

The Department of Recreation and Parks is reporting on City Council Bill # 15-0552. This Bill is for the purpose of changing the name of the park known as Robert E. Lee Park, located in Baltimore County, to Lake Roland Park.

The Department of Recreation and Parks has reviewed the Bill and does not object to it moving forward in accordance with the naming process.

Therefore, the Department of Recreation and Parks has no objection to the intent of City Council Bill #15-0552.

Respectfully yours,

Erikeen K/200 Ernest W. Burkeen, Jr.

Director

**EWB:VSO** 

cc: Angela Gibson, Liaison to City Council

